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Message from Mrs Brimson 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We would like to say thank you to the Methodist 
Church for allowing us to hold our Key Stage 2  
Worship on a Thursday morning in the chapel.  This 
has enabled the children to discuss and reflect in 
depth about the school values;  in particular our 
theme of friendship for this half term.   
 
A reminder that the London Residential trip for Year 5 
is taking place on Monday 27th February to  
Wednesday 1st March.  The itinerary looks very  
exciting and we are sure that everyone will have a  
fabulous time.  Thank you to Mr Curnow and Mr Snow 
who will be accompanying the children on the trip.   
 
There will be a meeting for all children going on the 
residential and their parents at 3.30pm on Friday 24th 
February in the Class 4 classroom to run through the 
itinerary and answer any last minute questions you 
may have. 
 
After the half term break we will be welcoming  
Mrs Tanya Downes to the team.  She will be in post as 
a Teaching Assistant working across the school. 
 
We hope the children have a lovely half term break 
and we will see you again on Monday 20th February. 
 
Mrs Brimson 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Christian Values are: 
  Teamwork  Forgiveness  Respect  Honesty  Kindness   

  Happy Birthday to those who have had  

a Birthday this week to: 

 

Katy Trevelyan 

Elsa Skelding 

Aaron Foreshew 
 

We hope you had a fabulous day!! 

 

Sickness in School 
 

There have been a number of children unwell with 
sickness recently.  Please can we remind you that 

children with diarrhoea and/or vomiting need to stay 
home from school for 48 hours after their symptoms 
have gone.  We appreciate that may be inconvenient 

and your child may not appear to be ill but by  
following this approach in all cases it should reduce 

the risk of infection for all children in school. 

School Meals 
 

We will return to school for Week 2 of the School 
Dinner menu.   
 

The menu on Monday 20th February is  
Toad in the Hole  

or  
Vegetarian Sausage Roll. 

 
Please note that there will be no Jacket Potatoes 
available on the Monday only as we will be 
awaiting a delivery.   
 
We are planning a special Roald Dahl themed 
lunch menu for World Book Day on Friday 3rd 
March.   
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Aisthorpe Peverell 

Dinham Powlett 

 
Class 1: Oscar Burke-Wing 

 

Class 2:  Emilia Cuthbertson 

  Eva Cockram 

 

Class 3:  Eythan Andrews 

     Ellie Slade 

 

Class 4: Mia Hinds 

  Jasmine Maunder 

 

Breakfast Club: Emilia Cuthbertson 

PTFA NEWS 
(sampfordpeverell.ptfa@yahoo.co.uk) 

 
Dates for the Diary  

 School disco : Thursday 23rd Feb. A letter was sent out today with more details. We are in 
need of willing volunteers to help run the disco activities. Please sign the letter and send back to the 
office asap please.  Volunteers really help our events run as smoothly as possible!  

 

 Book sale: World Book Day  Friday 3rd March  
 Please start sending in any unwanted books/magazines/comics for a 'second hand ' book sale after  
 school to support 'World Book Day'. Books will be on sale from 10p - £1. All proceeds from the sale 
 will go towards new books for the school library. (All age ranges up to adults fiction and non fiction 
 needed)  
 
Is there a major project the PTFA could support in school?  Are there resources you feel the children 
need? Are there any special events/activities that we could arrange?  
We always welcome feedback, suggestions and comments. We have a suggestion box outside the school 
office so please feel free to pop a note in there. 
 
Do you want another bag2school event?  Please speak to a PTFA member (Cara Snow,  
Michelle Gascoigne) if you would so we can arrange one for the end of term. 
 
Have a lovely half term holiday. 
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DIARY DATES 
 

  Friday 10 February 
  Last Day of Half Term 

 
  Monday 13 to Friday 17 February inclusive 

  Half Term Holiday 
 

  Monday 20 February 
  Back to School 


